
 

 

 

 

 

To:  William Lichter, Village Manager   

 

Through: Wes Anderson, Director of Public Works  

 

From:  John Mannino, Fleet Supervisor   

 

Date:  September 4, 2007 

 

Subject: Sale of Surplus Fire Aerial Platform Truck 

             

 

 

The FY 2008 budget includes replacement of FR52, a 1988 aerial platform fire truck. The 

BOT awarded the contract for a new fire truck to the only bidder, Pierce Manufacturing 

of Appleton, WI at the November 2, 2006 meeting. Pierce only offered us $15,000 in 

trade. The appraised value of the surplus fire truck is $70,000 to $95,000. Therefore we 

recommend selling the surplus fire pumper, Village unit number FR52, on the market.  

 

I request fire pumper number FR52 be declared as surplus per the attached ordinance and 

authorize its sale for an amount no less than $70,000. Waiver of first reading is requested 

on this ordinance.  Please submit this item to the Village Board for their consideration at 

the September 20, 2007 meeting. 

 

 


